Good afternoon,

I am currently following up on outstanding payments for NCLGA membership invoices from July. While checking original send outs in my emails, I'm not finding the one to District of Mackenzie – apologies if I missed sending this to you earlier in July!

Please see attached NCLGA membership renewal letter and invoice 2185 for District of Mackenzie in the amount of \$2128.49 for 2024/25 NCLGA Membership fees.

If there is an alternate contact email for Finance, or if we should update our contact list, please let us know.

Thank you,

Bettina Johnson

Communications Support North Central Local Government Association



www.nclga.ca ph 250-299-**7**220